
Serving IN 
Summer! 

Join us all summer for meals 
served FREE to youth 18 years 

and younger! 
Meals are served at the following location: 

Jasper Elementary School
3799 N Portersville Road

Jasper, IN 47546
June 1, 2021 – August 10, 2021 (Closed July 5)

Monday – Friday 
11:45 am – 1:00pm

Meals will be distributed in a drive through, grab and go 
fashion at the main entrance in the front of the building. 

Children do not need to be present. Children do not need to be 
students of GJCS. 

For more information please contact us: (812)-482-1801
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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